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SCHOOL NOTICES 
Contact Us:  

Glenrowan Primary School 
40Beaconsfield Pde 

Glenrowan 3675 
P: (03) 5766 2221 
W - www.glenrowanps.vic.edu.au 

Glenrowan Primary School 

E - www.glenrowan.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

   Class Dojo - Teacher 

Communication 

 

    Office opens: 8.30am 

    Mon-Fri 8.30am ï 4.30pm  
 

   Yard Supervision: 
    Morning: 8.45am ï 9.00am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Bell Times:  
School Commences 9.00am   
Recess eating: 11.00am-11.05am 

Recess: 11.05amð11.40am  
Lunch: 1.10pm ï 1.15pm  

Lunch Play: 1.15pmï 1.45pm  
Final Bell: 3.15pm 

 

 

2023 Term Dates:  
Term 1: Jan 30th ïApr 6th 

Term 2: April 24th- June 23rd  
Term 3: July 10th - Sept 15th  
Term 4: Oct 2nd - Dec 20th  
 

School Assembly:  
Every Monday at 9.00am  

 

 

   p

Glenrowan Primary School NEWSLETTER 

 

Term 1 Week 9 Thursday 30th March  

 40 Beaconsfield Parade, Glenrowan 3675   P:  (03) 5766 2221 
 

Diary dates: 

April 
Tues 4th ï School Council Webex 7pm 

Thurs 6th ï Last Day of Term ï 2.15pm dismissal 

Last Day of Term ï end of term assembly 1.45pm 

  Easter Bonnet Parade, Easter Egg hunt, Hot dog lunch 
Fri 7th ï Good Friday 

Mon 24th ï Student Free Day ï Staff Professional Development 

Tues 25th ï ANZAC Day 

Wed 26th ï Return to school ï Term 2 Begins 

May 
Fri 12th ï Motherôs Day Stall 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

While we know sleep is essential for good health, research shows that many 
children and young people are not getting enough sleep on school nights. This 
can affect thinking, concentration, memory, reaction times and mood. 
Research shows about 12% of primary school-aged children, a quarter of 12- to 
15-year-olds and half of 16- to 17-year-ƻƭŘǎ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƎŜǘ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ ǎƭŜŜǇ ƻƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
nights. The recommended amount of time to sleep for primary school-aged 
children is 9 to 11 hours. FƻǊ ǘŜŜƴŀƎŜǊǎΣ ƛǘΩǎ у ǘƻ мл ƘƻǳǊǎΦ 

Signs that your child is not getting enough sleep can include:  

¶ Low mood and irritability during social interactions. 

¶ Reluctance or arguing about getting off devices and going to bed. 

¶ Falling asleep during the day. 

¶ Difficulties waking up for school and sleeping in late on weekends to 
catch up. 

¶ Changes to communicating or interacting at home. 

You can help your child to improve their sleep by: 

¶ Establishing a regular sleep pattern and consistent bedtime routine. 

¶ Supporting them to avoid using electronic devices such as smartphones 
before going to bed and in bed. 

¶ Encouraging your child to exercise and spend time outside in daylight, 
steering clear of vigorous activity in the hour before sleep. 

¶ Encouraging them to wind down and relax before going to bed. 

If your child is still having trouble sleeping, has persistent problems with low 
mood, excessive daytime sleepiness, restlessness in bed, severe snoring or 
wakening unrefreshed, despite getting adequate length sleep, they should see a 
doctor. 

I hope you can join us next Thursday 6th April for our end of term assembly, 
when we will announce term 1 award recipients and draw the Easter raffle.  

Kind Regards, Karly Duncombe 

** TONIGHT **  
Thursday 30th March 2023, 5.30pm 
 

"PITCHER THIS"  

The BBQ Garden, Glenrowan,  
 

Prizes on the night are $1000, $750, $500 & 

$250. 
 

Please come along on the evening and 

bring your family and friends to vote for 

our project & hopefully we will win 1st 

prize of $1000. 
 

There is no cost to attend.  

Light nibbles provided; no food able to be 

purchased on the night. 
 

More details to followéé. 

Distributed every 2 weeks 

http://www.glenrowanps.vic.edu.au/
http://www.glenrowan.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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Week 6&7 ς Monday 6th March & Tuesday  14th March 2022   

Grade P/1 H ς Will 
For showing our school 
value óBe a Learnerô by 
persisting with challenges! 

Grade P/1E ς Jackson 
For showing the value of óBe 
a Learnerô and having a go 
at all work tasks. 

Grade 2/3H ς Harlow 
For trying really hard in 
numeracy and in tutoring 
and always giving her 
best effort.  

Grade 3/4N ς Jaxon 
For brainstorming great 
ideas in writing and using 
excellent handwriting! 

Grade P/1 H ςJagger 
For putting in his best effort 
in reading! You are reading 
so fluently and with 
expression!! 

Grade P/1E ς Georgie 
For showing all of our 
school values and making 
positive choices in the 
classroom and the yard. 
Well done 

Grade 2/3H ς Lacey 
For brainstorming 
excellent topics for her 
persuasive writing. 

Grade 3/4N ςHunter 
For writing an excellent 
persuasive opening 
statement in writing! 

Grade 5/6Dς Marcus 
For demonstrating 
persistence when facing 
new learning challenges in 
maths. 

  
Congratulations to all of 

these students for an 
outstanding effort in your 

learning! 

 

Student of the Week 

Glenrowan Primary School   

Our Values  

At Glenrowan Primary School we embed our core values of:   

-Be Respectful  

-Be Responsible 

-Be A Learner   
Each value encompasses behaviours that we expect from our students, staff, parents & community members.   

School Values 
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Cooking 
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Hands on Learning 

 Guitar Lessons 

Guitar Lessons for 2023 

Lessons are conducted by Ian Wade on Thursdays at school. 

Please contact Ian directly if your child would like to participate in these private 

lessons.  New Inquiries are welcome. 

Contact Ian: 0419 397 184 

 

Easter Raffle 

Families are asked to please donate Easter treats for the Easter Raffle. 

Raffle Books have been sent home. Please contact the office if you would like more tickets to sell. 

Families are asked to sell the tickets for $2 per ticket. 

Prizes will include a range of Easter Hampers put together by the Parents Club from donations 

made to the school office. Please bring in donations for the Easter hampers before  

Friday 31st March. 

The Raffle will be drawn on the last day of the school term ς Thursday 6th April at the end of  

term assembly at 1.45pm. 


